Docket No. 50-238 July 13, 1989

Mr. C. G. Waldrop

Acting Executive Director

Patriots Points Development Authority
P. 0. Box 986

Mt. Pleasant, South Carclina 29465

Mr. John J. Davis, 111
Deputy Director

Office of Ship Operations
U.S. Maritime Administration
Washington, D.C, 20590

Gentlemen :
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

We are continuing our review of your request for amendment of vour Amended
Facility License for the N.S. Savannah that was submitted on May 22, 1089,
During our review of your application for amendment, questions have arisen for
which we require additional information and clarification., Please provide
responses to the enclosed Request for Additional Information within 60 days of
the date of this letter. Following receipt of the additional! information we
will rontinue our evaluation of your request. If you heve any questions
regarding this review, please contact me at (301) 492-1121.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required
Uﬂd@r Po Lo 95'511.

Sincerely,

/s/
Alexander Adams, Jr., Project Manager

Standara’zation and Non-Power
Reéctor Project Directorate

Division of Reactor Projects - 111, IV,
V and Special Projects

Nffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Encliosure:

As stated
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Mr. Jehn J. Davis, 11!
Deputy Director '

Office of Ship Operation,
U.S. Maritime Administration
Kashington, D.C. 20550

Gent lemen:
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Ve are continuing our review of your request for amendment of your Amended
Facility License fr: the N.S. Savannah that waes submitted on May 22, 1989.
During our roviev of your application for amendment, questions have arisen for

which we require additional information and clarification. Please provide

responses t- the encloseo Request for Additional Information within 60 days of

the date of this letter. Following receipt of the additional information we

wiil continue our evaluation of your request. If you have any questions

regarding this review, please contact me at (301) 492-1121.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ter respondents; therefore, OMB clearance 1s not required
under P, L. 95-511.

Sincerely,

Lk ounon (e

Alexander Adams, Jr., Pro
Stendardization and Non-Power
Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,
Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Manager

Enclosure:
As staced
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REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL TNFORMATION
N.S. SAVANNAH
DOCKET NO. 50-238

(1) Plesse provide individual justification for each change requested in your

ENCLOSURE
Technical Specifications. Sufficient detai! should be provided to allow
the NRC to make a determination of no significant hazerds consideration,
if appropriate.
How do the reorganizaticys and reassignments within the Maritime Administration
affect the organizational level and expertise of management responsible for the
N.S. Sevannah?



